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Posti involved in the Night of the Homeless coat collection

25-09-2023

As the weather gets colder, the lack of a warm winter coat is a real problem for many of
Finland's thousands of homeless people. Partioaitta organizes a traditional coat collection
again this year and distributes warm winter coats to those in need throughout the fall and

winter.

Posti and Transval are partners in the
collection for the fourth year. We pick up the
coats from the stores, check their condition in
the warehouse, sort them according to wishes
and pack them in roll containers and deliver
them directly to the locations of the charity
organizations.

Donate your warm, intact and clean coat to
the Partioaitta store by October 8, 2023. The
jacket brought to the store will be distributed

to those in need. In addition to the Night of
the Homeless events, jackets are distributed
throughout the fall and winter in different
parts of Finland by local organizations.

In previous times, several thousand coats
have been donated each year, so with
everyone's small actions, we can gather a lot
of help!
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